
	

	

The Mini 
BULLetin 

Manchester academy, a college preparatory school, actively 
seeks to ensure that each student develops in body, mind, and spirit, 

in the pursuit of academic excellence. 

 For this week and next week the preschool is working on a 
wide variety of concepts. The theme is “Under the Sea”. 
They are making crafts and working around ocean 
animals and plants.  
The 2k, 3k, and 5k classes are working on the letter 
“A” and the number “1.” The main focus color is red and 
the studied shape is the circle. The chosen Bible verse is 
Psalms 18:30 which says, “As for God, His way is 
perfect: The Lord’s word is flawless; He shields all who 
take refuge in him.” 
The 4k class is working on the letter “I” and the 
number “1”. Their color is red and their shape is circle. 
The sight word for the week is one. 
 The class teachers include the following: 
2k- Mrs. Rhonda Ashley and Mrs. Tara Burrell 
3k- Mrs. Dawn Warren and Mrs. Francis Pettigrew 
4k- Mrs. Tonya Cresswell and Mrs. Jennifer Counts 
5k- Mrs. Douglas Williams and Mrs. Barbara Parks 
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The MA Preschool Makes Big Changes!! 
By:  Bailey Porter 
       The summer always brings about many changes throughout 
the school. One of the biggest changes this school year is to 
the preschool area. All preschool classes (2k-5k) are located in 
one area in the former daycare hall. This year Mrs. Douglas 
Williams 5k joins the preschool.  
     When asked, the teachers of the preschool if they liked the 
5k on the same hall. Of course, everyone answered with sweet 
answers. Mrs. Tonya (4k) said, “I love that the 4k can 
interact with the 5k and that we get to work together with 
Mrs. Williams now. “ 
Mrs. Dawn (3k) said, “I think the unity allows us to rely on 
each other.”  
 Mrs. Tara said “It is easier to communicate. “Mrs. Williams the 
5k teacher loves the move. She said, “It’s so much easier to 
interact with the teachers and students now that they are all 

together.  
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        When talking to the preschool teachers 
one can tell they love their job and working with 
children. Some of their favorite activities are 
gym, basketball, music, library, football, and dress-
up. They are working on multiple crafts this week 
some of them being watercolor octopus (3k), 
seashells (3k and 4k), rainbow fish book (4k), 
making rainbow fish (4k), bubble wrap fish (5k), 
“If I Were a Scuba Diver” (5k), and starfish (2k).  
    Next week The 5K are working on a face 
collage and the 5 senses-taste party. The 4K 
are working on a “All About Me”  which is always 
fun. The 3K are working on the 5 senses, the 
letter “C”, and the “#3.” The 2K are working on 
“All About Me” and the 5 senses also.   
	

 The sweet babies answered some funny 
questions to get their mind off of the hard day.  
 What is your favorite sea animal? 
Libby Athey- “Jellyfish” 
Eden Baker- “Shark” 
John Ross Edgar - “Sea horse”  
Wyatt Guttery-“Octopus” 
“Don’t count your chickens before they are___”  
Ty Paul- “My gammy is old and doesn’t talk 
about chickens hatching.” 
John Britton Overby- “ Don’t have no chickens, 
but we have turtles.” 
Epps Burnham- “Crack” 
Conley Vandevere- “Lay  an egg” 

Manchester Academy, a college preparatory school, actively seeks to ensure 
that each student develops in body, mind, and spirit, in the pursuit of 

academic excellence.	
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Quotes Continued… 
“What makes you happy?” 
George Dunnington - “ When my mom 
comes pick me up from school.” 
John Ross Edgar- “When my daddy takes 
me to work.” 
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